
RAILCAMP REPORT – Board of Directors Meeting – May 15, 2022

RailCamp 2022 was cancelled due to lingering requirements, restrictions and 

unanswered questions.  We had to cancel when we did, some say too soon, 

because reservations, deposits and commitments have to be made early in the 

year.  RailCamp is a year-round project.

All partners were made aware of our decision and understand our concerns.  They

are all on board for RailCamp 2023.


